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there is no reason for modern SxS and other off road machines to not be allowed on 

roads that allow them access to either trails or other destinations to enjoy those 

machines. As long as they can match the given speed limits on those roads and are 

equipped with the necessary lights as needed they are far less likely to cause issues 

than slow moving farm equipment that is already allowed on those roads. Being able 

to go from one trail to another on the roads would allow for many more miles ridden 

on the trails without having to trailer between trail heads. Often those are less than a 

mile to a few miles. Please make this happen and make everyone's lives easier.  


